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26 April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
King’s Coronation Events 
 
On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating the King's Coronation. On this day, please 
can the children come to school wearing something red, white or blue......or 
something "royal"!  

 
Throughout the week the children will be completing different activities to celebrate 
this significant historical event.  On Friday afternoon we will be joining with the Junior 
School on the playground/field (weather dependent) for a party so please can you 
ensure children are wearing appropriate footwear.  

 
Each child will get to decorate a special bookmark that they can keep to commemorate 
this special occasion. 

 
We are looking forward to celebrating this historic event! 

 
Thank you  

 
 
Karen Grant 
Headteacher  
 


